
  
 

 

 

Sunday 4th June 2017 

At 

Russell Howard Netball Centre, Basingstoke 

Report 9.15 am  

 

This year 2017 will be the 25th anniversary of the passing of Patsy and we would like, if possible, to 

have 25 teams entered into the tournament to celebrate this anniversary.  If we do have this 

number of entries we will split the teams into four divisions for the morning, the teams will be re-

grouped in the afternoon into the same number of divisions so that the day does not become any 

longer than usual. 

This tournament is in the memory of Patsy who died of cancer on the 6th June 1992.  Pasty played for 

Viables and Rebels Netball Teams in the Basingstoke and Premier leagues. 

This is an open tournament run under EN rules.  Teams will be put in sections regardless of playing 

standard, but will be regrouped after the first set of games into 2 divisions, according to their 

position after the first rounds.  There will be medals for the winners and runners-up of the 

tournament, with a shield for the overall tournament winner. 

Can all teams please bring a raffle prize this year. 

Each team must provide an EN qualified umpire, who could be a player.   No umpire who is also 

hoping to play should try to umpire for 2 teams. 

For all tournament queries phone Barbara Mellish on 01256 781057. 

Closing date for entries is Sunday 21st May 2017 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

ALL proceeds of today’s event will be donated to  
The NEW Cancer Unit  

Founded by Mr. Rees at Basingstoke Hospital  



THE 
PAT HARRIS BYE 

CHARITY NETBALL TOURNAMENT 

SUNDAY 4TH JUNE 2017 

 

Team name ……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Secretary Name …………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

Email address…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Tel ……………………………………………………………….. 

 

Number of teams…………………….. 

 

Entry per team £25.00 

Deposit per team £10.00 This will be returnable on the day.  However if your team withdraws, 

the deposit will not be returned. 

 

Please do separate cheques for the entry and deposits.  PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE 

TO ‘PAT HARRIS BYE TRUST’. 

Send entries and money to  

                    Barbara Mellish, 33 Turnpike Way, Oakley, Basingstoke, RG23 7BT 

 

If you are unable to enter a team perhaps you might consider a donation to the tournament fund, to 

be used for supporting Cancer Charities. 

ALL proceeds of today’s event will be donated to  

The NEW Cancer Unit  

Founded by Mr. Rees at Basingstoke Hospital 
 


